
LEGAL NOTICE 
CONNECTICUT LOTTERY CORPORATION 
NOTICE OF START OF SCRATCH GAME 
 

The Connecticut Lottery hereby gives notice that sales of the scratch game “3X the Cash 12th Edition” (#1768) will 
begin on 4/15/2024 and will continue until the game ends.   
 
The Official Procedures for All Scratch Games will apply to this new game.  Those Official Procedures are available 

at ctlottery.org/ScratchGamesOfficialProcedures and from CT Lottery Games Dept., 15 Sterling Drive, Wallingford, 

CT 06492. 

 
 

 

https://ctlottery.org/ScratchGamesOfficialProcedures

